
Thought for the week… 
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     Year 5 and 6 Newsletter 

What have we been 

learning? 

Year 5 
Another exciting week for Year 5! 
We really enjoyed watching a 
performance of Matilda at DPS. In 
Science we have learned and 
compared life cycles of all the 
different groups and after working 
hard to write our own meeting tale, 
we created a story book to share 
with other children in school. In 
Maths, we have been calculating 
angles on a straight line, around a 
point and in shapes. 
Year 6  
It has been a fabulous week for Year 
6 as they had some amazing 
experiences! All of Year 6 have made 
us very proud. The children who 
went on the residential showed a lot 
of bravery and maturity during the 3-
day visit, where they took part in 
some very exciting activities. Finally, 
their long-awaited SATs results have 
come through and the children 
should all be incredibly proud of the 
outcomes. We are overjoyed! 

Celebration Zone 

STARS OF THE WEEK! 

  

 
 

 

 

 

House Points 

Seacole 
623 

Shakespeare 
870 

Bannister 
761 

Pankhurst 
837 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Writer of the Week 
 

Owl – Zara   Robin – Bioris 

Woodpecker – Aidas       Kingfisher – Ebrar 

 
 

 

Albie 
Woodpecker 

 

Habiba 
Owl 

Helping at Home 

• Reading at least 3 times per week – adult to sign and 
date reading record. 

• Times Tables practice. 
 

 

 

 

 

Kingfisher 
Class  

 

Vega 
Robin 

 

 

Check out our school website for more 

exciting school news! 
 

 
 

www.parsloesprimary.co.uk  

 

Don’t forget… 
 

• Summer Fayre – Tuesday 18th July (3:30 start) 
• Year 6 Disco - Wednesday 19th July (4:30 – 6pm) 
• Last Day for Year 6 – Thursday 20th July at 11:45am 
• Last Day for Year 5 – Friday 21st July at 1:30pm 

 

http://www.parsloesprimary.co.uk/

